
 

Toddler Town Weekly Covid Protocols 
 

The following is our new Weekly Covid Protocol.  

Every Monday. Both Staff and Students will be getting Covid Tested at Toddler Town Daycare. Tests will be 

done starting at 10 am and finishing at about 11:30 am.  

If your child does not attend on a Monday, which is our testing day. The following steps need to be followed: 

1. You can bring your child to one of our Toddler Town Centers on that Monday that your child will be 

absent, and the test can be done then, between 10am and 11:30am.  

a. Your Child Must be free of symptoms in order to be able to enter the building to get the 

test at our centers, therefore, you must complete the pre assessment for Covid from 

CrisisGo and get scanned in as if they were staying for the day at school.  

2. The Agency we are working with is Quick Labs Located on 6236 N California Ave. Chicago IL 

60645. You all are more than welcome to go there and get the PCR covid test done there. Or 

3. You can go to a facility of your choice and get a PCR test done there and make sure the test is 

provided to the teachers during drop off when your child returns. Test results should not be older 

that 24 to 48 hours.  

4. STORE BOUGHT KITS AND RAPID TESTS ARE NOT ACCEPTABLE 

If you do not agree to have your child tested at our centers by QUICK LABS, then you are responsible to do as 

follows: 

1. You can go to a facility of your choice and get a PCR test done there and make sure the test is 

provided to the teachers during drop off on Monday Mornings or whenever they return to school, 

WEEKLY.   

2. STORE BOUGHT KITS AND RAPID TESTS ARE NOT ACCEPTABLE 

Unless a child comes out positive, results won't be shared. 

The following will take place weekly. 

Mondays-PCR Test done on students and staff at Toddler Town Centers. 

 

If your child shows symptoms after 

testing, Parents will still get a phone 

call to pick up their child and a 

doctor’s note with release date must 

be provided for child to return. 

If your child tests Negative, but your 

child presents new symptoms; Parents 

will still get a phone call to pick up their child 

and a doctor’s note with release date must 

be provided for child to return. 



 
 

If your child tests Positive, you’ll immediately be notified, and the following must be done: 

(The following information was obtained from the CDC Website (COVID-19 Quarantine and Isolation | CDC)) 

 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html

